
Bodmin Town Council

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT                  

ANNUAL GOVERANCE AND ACCOUNTABILITY RETURN 

FOR THE YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2018

Section 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234)

Date of Notice: 28 September 2018

The audit  of  the Council’s  Accounts for  the year ending 31 March 2018 has been

completed and the accounts have been published.

The Annual Governance and Accounting Return is available for inspection by any

local government elector of the area of Bodmin Town Council to:

Mr Stephen Facer, TOWN CLERK

Bodmin Town Council, Shire Hall, Mount Folly Square, Bodmin, PL31 2DQ

Between the hours of: Monday to Friday 10.00 to 14.00

Copies  will  be provided to any person on payment of  £1.00 for  each copy of  the

Annual  Governance  and  Accountability  Return  or  are  available  on  the  Council

website www.bodmin.gov.uk. These documents will remain available for public access

for a period of net less than 5 years from the date of this notice.

Announcement made by:

Anne Banks FMAAT MIAB

RESPONSIBLE FINANCE OFFICER


